
From: Laura Doll 
Sent: 11/27/2013 7:05:20 AM 
To: Paul Clanon (PAC@cpuc.ca.gov); brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov 

(brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov); terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov 
(terrie ,prosper@ cpuc. ca. gov) 

Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Line 147 Operation 

Good morning — 
Wanted you all to know that colder weather and higher demand for gas necessitate operation of 
Line 147 in San Carlos at the 125 psig pressure level that ALJ Bushey allowed for as part of 
the discussion at the October 21 prehearing conference. We notified SED via the email below 
last night. 
(The 125 psig level is the reduced pressure from the previous 300 psig operation.) 

Customers in the area and the City of San Carlos will be notified of this change. 

Hope you have a good Thanksgiving holiday. 

Laura 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Redacted 
Date: November 26, 2013 11:52:05 PM CST 
To: "elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov" 
<elizaveta.m3l3shenko@cpuc.ca.gov>, "Robertson, Michael" 
<michael robertson@cpuc ca.qov>. "Lee, Dennis M." 
<dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.qov>. "Shori, Sunil (synil.shori@cpyc.ca.gov)" 
<sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Courtesy Notification - Line 147 Operation 

Liza 
Mike 

Dennis 
Sunii 

PG&E is providing this courtesy notification regarding the need to 
operate L-147 due to forecasted cold weather conditions on the 
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Peninsula in order to serve the City of San Carlos. PG&E will be 
completing the installation of regulation for L-147 at the Edgewood 
station and is planning to start operation of L-147 on November 27. 
2013. As you are aware, L-147 is currently static, but is pressurized 

to 125 psig. The installation of the regulation will allow safe 
operation of the line without the need to manually control the 

pressure. 

PG&E's will operate L-147 at that same pressure of 125 psig as 
agreed upon during the October 21. 2013 L-147 prehearing 

conference with ALJ Bushey. Following this notification to SED, 
PG&E will also provide notification to the customers in the area as 

well making them aware of our plans to operate this line. 

Please contact [Redacted [if you have any questions 
or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 
PG&E - G 9rations, Regulatory Compliance 

4420F, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 
Redacted 


